AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL COMPANIES

PROGRAM DIVISION
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2003-22 July 24, 2003

Important Information Regarding Our Change in Address

LEXINGTON INSURANCE AND LANDMARK INSURANCE ONLY
(ALL POLICIES ISSUED ON OTHER COMPANY PAPER IS NOT EFFECTED)

On June 25, 2003, Lexington Insurance notified you of our change in address,
which will be effective August 1, 2003. As a result of this move, we requested that
endorsements and proper notification be made to all insureds who have policies with
Lexington Insurance Company or Landmark Insurance Company.

In lieu of retaining a copy of each notice and endorsement to return to the
company, we requested that you maintain a list of mailing with the US Post Office as
means of documenting your compliance with our request. Please forward a copy of this
proof of mailing list to the address listed below:

Prior to Aug 8" After August 8th
Attn: Stephen Raymond - 11" Floor Attn: Stephen Raymond — 19" Floor
Lexington Insurance Company Lexington Insurance Company
200 State Street 100 Summer Street
Boston MA 02109 Boston MA 02110

Thank you for your cooperation — please forward all lists
no later than August 25, 2003.

If you have any questions regarding this notice,
please contact your Program Manager.
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